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HELPING WITH SNOW REMOVAL, please remember to: 

REMOVE YOUR GARBAGE TOTE FROM THE CITY RIGHT OF WAY WHEN EMPTIED. AND…ALL vehicles; 

campers, trailers, etc. OFF the city right of way.  REMEMBER: It is the responsibility of the 

homeowner to clear snow from sidewalks and mailboxes. Thank you!  Also, please help 

your neighbors, if possible. 

In November, the WATER USER fee was increased $25. If you qualify for 

the Idaho Property Tax Reduction Program (Circuit Breaker), your user 

fee was increased $15. This, as well as the City’s water issues, was       

discussed during City Council meetings and four separate Town Hall 

meetings, where public comment was heard. 

 

 

55th Annual Genesee Community Fireman’s CRAB FEED!    

       Saturday, February 13th, 2021 

                   TICKETS AVAILABLE FROM ANY FIREMAN  

           Ticket Prices:  $30 Adults         $20 Children 12 and under 

 

CONTACTLESS Drive Thru Service  

 
 

THE CIVIC ASSOCIATION will sell Moscow’s Papa Murphy’s Pizza, 

FRIDAY, JANUARY 8th, 4-6pm in the Senior Center.  $15 each. 

Choices:  Murphy’s Combo, Hog Heaven, Chicken/Garlic, & All Meat                                 
 

DID YOU KNOW? 

City Hall is Open 7am-4pm (closed noon-1pm) Monday thru Friday, but still closed to 
the public (due to Covid-19). Please call for an appointment:  208-285-1621  


